
AenreeaK
Date:- 0810912017

To,

BSE Ltd.,
Ground Floor, P.J Towers,
Dalal Street, Fort,
Mumbai - 400 001

Sub: Board Meeting will be held on 14th September,2017 & Trading window closure.

Ref:- AADHAAR VENTURES INDIA LIMITED

Dear Sir/Madam,

Notice is hereby given that the Meeting of Board of Directors of the Company will be held on

14th September,2OlT to transact the following business:

1) To discuss & approve unaudited financial results fgr the quarter ended 3Cth June,

2017

2) The Company's Code of Conduct for Prevention of inslder Trading, the trading

window for dealing in the securities of the Compahy will remain closed for the

directors, officers, and designated employee of the cc,,llpany covered under the said

Code from 11th September,2OlT to 18th September,2017 (both days inclusive) for

the purpose of unaudited financial result for the quarter errded 30th June, 2017.

3) Any other matter with the permission of the Chair.

Kindly take a note of the same.

Thanking you,

For Aadhaar Ventures lndia Limited

AJ
Somabhai Meena

Aadhaar Ventures lndia Limited ctN No, 167'120GJ1995P1C02444S
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